Public Notice

NOTICE OF A ROUTINE MONITORING VIOLATION FOR SWMOR

The City of Cisco, PWS ID TX0670001, has violated the monitoring and reporting
requirements set by Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Title
30, Texas Administrative Code (30 TAC), Section 290, Subchapter F. Public
Water Systems that treat surface water and/or ground water under the direct
influence of surface water are required to submit monthly operating reports with
operational data of the treatment, disinfection and quality of the water provided to
their customers.

These violation(s) occurred in the monitoring period August 2017.

Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking
water is safe. We did not complete all monitoring and/or reporting for surface
water constituents, and therefore TCEQ cannot be sure of the safety of your
drinking water during that time.

We are taking the following actions to address this issue:

The reports were submitted to TCEQ, however, they were not submitted by the
tenth day of the respective months as required by Title 30, Texas Administration
Code (30 TAC). Although the reports were submitted in an untimely manner, all
data provided to TCEQ was within normal limits for treated water. All employees
have been informed of the deadline for submitting timely reports.

Please share this information with all people who drink this water, especially those
who may not have received this notice directly (i.e., people in apartments, nursing
homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public
place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

If you have any questions regarding this violation, you may contact Randy Johnson
at 254-442-2111.




